
Shawn Martin <smartin@isccompany.net>

Case No. 2025041013 Omega Villas Condominium Association, Inc.

Neal, Timothy <Timothy.Neal@myfloridalicense.com>
To: "smartin@isccompany.net" <smartin@isccompany.net>

Tue, Sep 2, 2025 at 2:00 PM

Dear Mr. Martin, 

 

Please be advised that the Division has completed its investigation regarding our discussion and this case is now closed.

An official letter is attached for your records. Thank you very much for your time and cooperation.

 

Sincerely,

Timothy Neal
Financial Examiner Analyst II

Florida Department of Business & Professional Regulation

Office: (954) 202-3982
Timothy.Neal@myfloridalicense.com

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9/2/25, 5:32 PM Case No. 2025041013 Omega Villas Condominium Association, Inc.

about:blank 1/1

mailto:Timothy.Neal@myfloridalicense.com
https://twitter.com/FloridaDBPR
https://twitter.com/FloridaDBPR
https://www.linkedin.com/company/department-of-business-and-professional-regulation
https://www.linkedin.com/company/department-of-business-and-professional-regulation

